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Senator Craig Recognizes the Outstanding Service of Justice Gableman  
   

Madison, WI — State Senator David Craig (R-Town of Vernon) gave the following statement on 

Justice Gableman’s decision to not seek re-election:  

 

“Justice Gableman has my utmost respect and gratitude for his decades of faithful service to the 

people of Wisconsin and for his defense and protection of the Constitution. His legacy on the 

bench will be one of impartiality and objectivity even in the midst of a deeply divided political 

climate. His unwavering adherence to the law will missed but not forgotten. I wish him well in 

whatever endeavor he pursues next.”  

 

Senator Craig represents the 28th Senate District which includes parts of Waukesha, Milwaukee, 

Racine, and Walworth counties.  
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